
Legislators, 
 
     I come from Southern Oregon and our town is surrounded by forest land. It concerns me that 
we need strong climate change legislation to protect us and other towns like ours from the 
ravages of forest fires.  
These fires will only get much worse if we do not act to reduce the impact of green-house gases 
on the environment. That is why I urge you to consider strong cap and invest legislation. We 
have little time in which to make significant steps to tame the rise in green-house gases. I 
sincerely hope that you will enact legilation in this short session. 
 
John Limb 
 
343 B Street, Ashland Oregon 
 
 


